
 

 

ASX Announcement             20 August 2018 

Murray Goulburn acknowledges second 
class action  
 
Murray Goulburn Co-operative Co. Limited (MG) and MG Responsible Entity Limited (MGRE), as 
responsible entity of the MG Unit Trust, have been notified that a class action proceeding has been filed 
against them in the Federal Court of Australia Victoria Registry. 

The proceeding has been filed on behalf of the applicant by Slater and Gordon Lawyers and has been 
served on MG and MGRE today. 

The proceeding is brought on behalf of the applicant and on behalf of all persons who acquired an 
interest in fully paid units in the MG Unit Trust during the period between 29 May 2015 to 26 April 2016 
(inclusive) and have entered into a litigation funding agreement with IMF Bentham Limited (ASX:IMF) in 
relation to this proceeding on or before 16 August 2018 and which had not been terminated as at 16 
August 2018. 

MG and MGRE intend to defend the proceeding. 

 
 

– ENDS –  
 
 
Contact:   
Richa Puri  
+61 3 9040 5840 
company.secretary@mglegacy.mgc.com.au  
 
 
 
 
About the MG Unit Trust  
The MG Unit Trust (ASX:MGC) is a special purpose funding vehicle which provides its unitholders with an economic exposure to 
the business of Murray Goulburn Co-operative Co. Limited (Murray Goulburn). The Responsible Entity of the MG Unit Trust is MG 
Responsible Entity Limited, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Murray Goulburn.  
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